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From T Bar C Cattle Co.

We would like to thank and congratulate our
customers on a successful spring bull sale season. We value
the friendships and loyalty of everyone we work with. We

are proud that so many great operations have the
confidence in T Bar C to professionally be their
COMPLETE SALE MANAGEMENT SOLUTION!
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FALL AND SPRING 2016 DATES

contact us for a summer farm tour and to discuss your marketing needs!

#4-3342 MILLAR AVENUE, SASKATOON, SK S7K 7G9

CHRIS POLEY TED SERHIENKO SHANE MICHELSON
306-220-5006 306-221-2711 403-363-9973



